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STEM DAY OUT – SCIENCE ALIVE EXCURSION 

 

Dear Parent/Caregivers, 

 

Charles Campbell College is leading an innovative STEM program and continuously looking for 

opportunities to further support and develop students’ potential in the field of STEM. 

Science Alive is presenting the “STEM Day Out”, which is being held at Wayville Showgrounds on 

Friday 2 August 2024. This excursion will provide students with a window into a wide variety of 

STEM careers including health science industries, ICT, animal science, astronomy, engineering, 

the resource and defence industries, biology, robotics and electronics. 

There will be over 50 booths offering a wide variety of interactive experiences and two science 

shows, preceded by short presentations by young early career scientists and engineers. 

 

Arrangements: 

 Date: Friday, 2 August 2024. 

 Where: Wayville Showgrounds 

 Departure: Students are to meet in the Resource Centre quadrangle at 11:00am  

 Return: 3:10pm 

 Transport: Private bus 

 There is no cost for students. 

 Students are required to bring a packed lunch along with a drink, as there may not be an 

opportunity to purchase food/drinks. 

 Students are expected to wear the correct school uniform and behave in a way that 

reflects our school values. 

 

As part of the management process, it is essential that we have current consent information and 

require the attached consent form to be completed and returned to Student Services by 

Wednesday 3 July 2024. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at luigi.pilla203@schools.sa.edu.au. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

     
Luigi Pilla      Kevin O’Neil 

SCIENCE LEADER     PRINCIPAL 
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